
  

 
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE 

 

Residential Traffic Calming Program 
Kick-off Meeting For The  

BRYTE Neighborhood Area 
 

Find out what you can do to make the streets safer? 
 

 The City of West Sacramento places a high value on neighborhood 
livability.  Neighborhood Traffic Calming Program encourages 
residents to take an active role in concerns regarding traffic speeds 
and pedestrian safety in residential neighborhoods.  

 
 The goal of the meeting is to discuss traffic-related issues, introduce 

the City’s Neighborhood Traffic Calming Program, and to form a 
“Traffic Working Group Committee” which will work with City staff 
to develop the Plan. 

 
 Come and talk with your City staff - Tell us your ideas - Be heard! 

 

Monday, March 5, 2007 
6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Cafeteria, Bryte Elementary School  
637 Todhunter Avenue 

West Sacramento, CA 95605 
 
 

If you have any questions, or need directions, please call the Transportation Section 
at (916) 617-4645. 

 

Eastern   
Gardens 

3045 Eastern Avenue * Sacramento, CA 95821 * 916-489-1604 * Fax 916-489-1627 

 
 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!  
 
 

You’re invited to attend a  
“Crime Prevention” meeting on 

Thursday, February 23, 2012  
@6:00 PM in the Clubhouse 

 

Eastern Gardens will host a Crime Prevention meeting which will be conducted by 
the County of Sacramento Sheriff’s Department. 

 
The active participation of EG residents in cooperation with law enforcement to reduce 
crime involves: 
 

 Neighbors getting to know each other and working together in a program of 
mutual assistance. 

 Residents being trained to recognize and report suspicious activities within the 
apartment community; and 

 Implementation of crime prevention techniques such as security and operation 
identification. 

 

NOTE:  At 7pm that same evening, our guest speaker will also conduct a 30 minute 
inspection of the property reviewing our ground and building lighting. Members are 
invited to attend and for those not wishing to may remain in the clubhouse for 
refreshments until our return to hear their recommendations. 
 
Please join us for an evening of enjoyment of learning what you can do to make 
Eastern Garden’s a SAFER COMMUNITY. 
 
Sincerely, 
Board of Directors 
Eastern Gardens Cooperative, Inc.  
 

2/23/2012 

 


